Office of Superintendent of Schools November 3, 2004
Board Meeting of November 17, 2004

Office of Human Resources
Paul M. Cholak, Chief Personnel Officer

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF PERSONAL LEAVE
ANA RIVAS LOGAN

COMMITTEE: LEGISLATIVE RELATIONS, PUBLIC RELATIONS AND
PERSONNEL SERVICES

It is recommended that Ms. Ana Rivas Logan be granted a year of personal leave from
her position as Assistant Principal, in order that she may perform her elected duties as a
member of The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida. The approval of this
leave will protect Ms. Rivas Logan's rights as a School Board employee.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, grant a
personal leave of absence to Ms. Ana Rivas Logan for a one-year
period, effective November 16, 2004.
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